
14/12/2021 

Kathryn Bracey 
- 7 Albert Street 
Narrabeen 2101 
kathrynbr@bigpond.com 

RE: PEX2018/0009 - 1294 Pittwater Road NARRABEEN NSW 2101

I object to the loss of parking that this development brings to an already area that has a lack of 
parking.I have lived in this area for 73 years and this overdevelopment of this site is contrary to 
this area.This zoning if approved is turning this beachside suburb into an over developed eye 
saw, which I believe is the beginning of another Dee Why 
To say it is for low cost house has yet to be proved as there appears to be no pricing structure 
released and with pricing in Narrabeen being as high as they are it beggars belief that it will be 
low cost.
The increased height proposal is the last straw in an already ridiculous development 
application 
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Subject: Online Submission


